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No. EDN-HE(21)A(3)06/2020-V-Vol-II
Directorate of Higher Education

MOST URGENT

Himachal Pradesh.
Dated: Shimla-171001 the November, 2021
To :
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: - Regarding daily attendance report of School Children and COVID-19
report,
Memo:

On the above cited subject, it is intimated that aﬁer so many repeated
requests through Phoné, e-mail and whatsapp group, the daily attendance report of school
children and COVID-19 report are not being received in this Directorate in time, so the
Department is not able to send the consolidated report to the Government in time. In this regard,
you are therefore, once again directed to provide the above reports to this Directorate daily basis

on or before 2:00PM through e-mail at genbr@rediffmail.com positively, so that the

consolidated report could be sent to the Govt. by 3:00PM accordingly.

Please Treat it as Most Urgent and give personal Attention in the matter.

4"}"V
Addl. Digctor of Higher Education(A),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Endst. No. Even dated Shimla —I the November, 2021
Copy for information and further necessary action is forwarded to:- '

L. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of HP.

2. All the Principals of GSSS / Headmasters of the GHS with the directions to send the

ove information to the DDHE of your District in time.
The Technical Officer (IT Cell) DHE to upload the letter on Departmental website.

4, Guard File.
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